
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Website & Technology Committee 

Meeting Minutes 

April 16, 2018 

 

 

Committee Member Attendees: Michael Hardin, Pat Himes, Michael Beardslee, Drew Ellis & Josh Stern  

 

SRP and Board Representatives: Wendy Taylor, Kristi Felouzis & Christine Bean (staff)  

 

Guests: none 

 

Call to Order – Chair, Michael Hardin called the meeting to order at 7:01 p.m. 

 

Resident Comment – None 

 

Approve Minutes – Michael Hardin moved, and Drew Ellis seconded to approve the March 2018 minutes as 

presented. The motion passed unanimously. 

 

Board of Directors Update- Election opens this week please vote and tell your neighbors. Bike Trail meeting 

went well and we are moving forward.  

 

Old Business  

Caliber: Discussed the continued challenges with transition. 

Website: We reviewed the first website bid and the committee has several questions that we need 

answers too. Will work on getting other bids for next meeting. 

Staff security awareness training – Staff has excelled in the 2 campaigns run to date, training sessions 

to be held once Spring/Summer workload lightens. 

 

 

  

Adjourn - There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 7:52 p.m. 

 

Next Meeting: May 21, 2018, 7pm at Town Hall 


